
Specials This Week

• Picture Day August 6th! 
• The very best thing you can be doing with 

your child at home is working on those 
fine motor skills! Students are practicing 
holding their pencils and crayons correctly 
and writing their names the right way.  

• If you haven’t yet sent in a family photo 
and would like to, please do so soon!

• Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions or concerns at 
sspivey@wcpss.net 

• Monday: Art Tuesday: Music  Wednesday:  Science   
• Thursday: Character Ed.  Friday  Media

Reminders
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We have started our Daily 5 Literacy Centers! We Read to Self, Listen to 
Reading (on the computer), do Word Work, have a Writing Center, and a 
Make-a-Book Center.  Once we gain a little more independence we can begin 
Reading to Someone and I can start pulling guided reading groups!

We are gearing up to start Writer’s Workshop. We are continuing to work on 
our handwriting as well.  Ask your child about Letterland- the magical place we go 
for phonics instruction!

We will be learning a little bit about measurement and continuing to use 
Anno’s Counting Book to make counting books of our own!

We are continuing to learn about what it means to be a part of our 
classroom community.  This week we will be discussing safe choices with 
our friends Kinderoo and Joey!


